
Newbury Historical Society 

Minutes 

July 13, 2017 

 

 

 

Board members present:  Bill Weiler, Margie Weiler, Deane Geddes and Ashley Geddes 

The meeting was called to order at 2:33 P.M. 

Minutes:  The minutes of May 11, 2017 were approved and accepted. 

Treasurer’s Report:  The Board had approved moving its business from Lake Sunapee Bank to Sugar 
River Bank.  Margie has done this. 

Membership:  No change. 

Annual Meeting:  Plans underway and proceeding as planned. 

Archives:  Bill reported that Book E is digitized and is a good product.  However, the handwritten books 
can contain entries too faint to be processed by the most efficient method.  Bill said he would accept 
grayscale rather than bold but the end result was not acceptable, perhaps due to operator inexperience.  
Bill is researching printers who might be up to this specialized task.  He is seeking a price adjustment for 
Books D and F which were prepaid. 

History Committee:  No July, 2017 meeting was held.  Deane hopes to plan more outside activities for 
upcoming meetings. 

Newsletter:  Deane will set up a meeting for the Fall, 2017 newsletter. 

So. Newbury Buildings:  Bill has requested funds for consultants to write the application materials for 
the building.  He sent out 2 RFPs and has selected a firm from Brattleboro, VT. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:34p.m. 


